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PUBLIC NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING Marion County Board of Commissioners will hold a public 

hearing Wednesday, July 24th, 2019, 9:30 a.m. at 555 Court St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 to consider a 

request from the City of Woodburn to purchase a tax foreclosed property described below, pursuant 

to ORS 271.330: 

Property ID #R108128 Map Tax Lot #051W18BA09990 
.01 ac parcel zoned DOC off Cleveland and 1st street. Woodburn Addition A, Lot 1 Blk 1 Annexation 
No 84-36. 

For information, contact LeAnne M Aurand: 503-373-4364 or LAurand@co.marion.or.us. 








